Henley to make stop 1n
Stateline

Don Henley will be returning to Lake Tahoe this summer — this
time as a solo act.

Known mostly as one of the lead singers for the Eagles as well
as the drummer for the band, Henley has been on his own for
years. The band has sporadically gotten back together, with
the last stop in Tahoe in 2014. With the passing of Glenn Frey
this year, even if there were another reunion, it won’t ever
be the same Eagles.

Henley will take the stage at Harveys Outdoor Concert Series
on July 24.
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